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Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

The following are required for school entry in Illinois for 9th grade and Transfer students: 

School Physical 

● The State of Illinois form must be completed and signed by a licensed physician, APN, or PA.   

 

● Parents/Guardians must complete and sign the Health History section on the back of the physical form.  This is a 

common area that is overlooked and causes delays in registering and starting school on time.  Incomplete or unsigned 

forms will be returned.   

 

● The form MUST show the month, day and year for the following immunizations: 

 

● Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis series with Tdap booster 

 

● Two (2) doses of Measles, Mumps, Rubella (MMR) vaccine - 1st dose must have been given on or after the 1st birthday 

 

● Polio vaccine series with booster given on or after the 4th birthday and must specify OPV or IPV form. 

 

● Two (2) doses of Varicella vaccine - 1st dose must have been given on or after the 1st birthday 

 

● Three (3) doses of Hepatitis B vaccine according to the required schedule 

 

● One dose of Meningococcal vaccine on or after the 16th birthday (REQUIRED FOR ALL SENIORS) 

We urge you to make an appointment for your child’s physical exam with your physician or clinic as soon as possible.  For 

your convenience, a schedule of services from the Palos Township Health Service is attached.  Residents of Palos Township are 

eligible to use this facility.  Clinic appointments are limited and fill quickly.             Do not delay scheduling your appointment. 

We will not be accepting paperwork dropped off at the North Door, Main Office or Guidance Departments. 

You must submit paperwork to the Nurse’s Office no later than MAY 1: 

● By mail:       Amos Alonzo Stagg High School, 8015 W. 111th Street, Palos Hills, IL  60465    

                      Attention:  Nurse’s Office  

● By FAX:       (708) 737-7717  

● By Email:    LVollinger@d230.org 

Missing or incomplete forms will not allow you to participate in on-line school registration, receive a schedule or to start 

school until they are complete.  If you have any questions, contact the Nurse’s Office at (708) 974-7426. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Olsen      Linda A. Vollinger MS, RN, PEL/School Nurse 

Principal                     School Nurse 


